Spittal School - Classes 5 and 6 Spring Term Newsletter
Dear Parents, 
We hope that everyone has had a wonderful Christmas break. We are now beginning the Spring Term, and, before we know it, the Year 4 children will be preparing to go to Middle School. As I’m sure you are aware, this is a very important term academically for all the children and I hope that they will all work hard and achieve their full potential. 
Please encourage your child to read their reading books every night and complete their weekly homework tasks. If you have any questions or concerns about your child please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

Yours faithfully, 
Mr. Hair and Mr. Straughan 
Literacy
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This term we are going to look at poetry. We will read some classic poetry before writing our own poems using similes, adjectives and calligrams. Following on from this we shall also be looking at how to structure and write information texts. We will then write an information text on the Ancient Greeks. 
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Maths

This term we will be looking at multiplication and division along with measures and money. 
The year 3 children are going to learn the 8 times tables off by heart and the year 4 children are going to learn the 7 times table off by heart. We will also be reinforcing our number bonds to twenty. We would be very grateful if you could help your child with the associated homework tasks.
History - Ancient Greece
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We are going to study Ancient Greece. We will find out who the Ancient Greeks were, where they lived and why they were so important to us. We will look at the city states of Athens and Sparta and will also study Greek Gods and The Olympic Games. If you have been to Greece and have any photographs or artefacts relating to Ancient Greece, please bring them in for the children to look at. 
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Information and Communication Technology 
We are going to learn how to research Ancient Greece using the World Wide Web.
Science

Firstly, we will be finishing our work on states of matter. Following on from this we will be studying rocks. If anybody has an interesting fossils please send them into school so the children can look at them!
Physical, Health and Social Education
This term we will be studying the SEAL topic ‘Going for Goals.’
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